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Tuesday, February 21, 2017

Greetings, Falcon Families!

Our responsive spring parent conferences are scheduled for Thursday, March 9, from

4:30-7:30 PM.  Please know that, while spring conferences are not necessary for every student, we are happy to share comments or student work with families at any time.  We are requesting a conference with families we feel could benefit from additional information for supporting their child to finish the school year strong!  If you have not received a request, but feel the need to meet, we are happy to do so.

To schedule a conference, please use the following link:

http://www.sheboyganfalls.k12.wi.us/parent-teacher-conference-registration.cfm
If you do not have access to the internet, the school office can help (920-467-7820).

Thank you, always, for your participation in our school community.  Your support and partnership help us provide exceptional education to kids every day.  Thank you!

Sincerely,


Lynn Bub, Principal



Amanda Pound, Associate Principal

· Please schedule a conference with me using the above link.  I look forward to meeting with you to discuss a strong finish to the school year!
· No conference is needed at this time, as current school and home strategies seem to be a good balance for your child!

· If you would like a brief update or have specific questions, please e-mail me at _____________________________________________
Student Name: ______________________________   Teacher: __________________________
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